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Dear Trinity families, 

 

We are now at the end of the first half term and what a start to the year we have all had! Our new Reception 

children are settled, our new Year 2s are getting used to the extra exercise of going up and down the stairs and 

our Year 4s are continuing to be fantastic role models for the rest of the school.  

 

We started our week with our wonderful Harvest Festival and would like to say a big thank you to all the families 

that donated food, it was a lovely morning and the warm, community atmosphere could be felt at both services.  

 

We hope you have a lovely half term, full of rest and fun, and we look forward to seeing you again on Monday 

30th October.  
 

Darren Janes 

 

 

 

 

 

Head of School 

Trinity Primary 

Friday 20th October 2017  
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Trinity All Through School: Learning, Loving, Living 

Dates for your Diary (please also see the  

calendar on the school website for these 

dates) : 

 

 

 

31/10/17 9:30am- Yr4 Viking workshop 

10/11/17 7:30pm PAFT Quiz Night @ Trinity Primary 

27/11/2017  9:30am-

2:30pm  

Yr3 Creekside Trip  

04/12/17 5:00pm-

7:00pm  

Yr2  Blackheath Concert 

15/12/17 3:00pm-

3:30pm  

R, 1 and 2 Xmas Party 

20/12/17 1:45pm 

finish   

Last day of term—pick up at 1:45pm 

Diwali Celebrations  

This week  Mrs Varghese led a special worship in which she showed the children how the celebration of Diwali is  celebrated 
by Hindus. She dressed Mrs Winther in a beautiful sari, showed the children how to make rangoli patterns and even taught us 
some bhangra dance moves! Thank you Mrs Varghese!  

Black History Month  

This week to celebrate Black History Month we  shared the story 
‘Amazing Grace’  during worship. This is a story about a little girl 
who wanted to be  Peter Pan in her school play but was told by an-
other child that she couldn’t because she was a girl and she is black.  

Nevertheless, she made sure she practised all weekend and  wowed 
her teachers at the auditions on Monday, then going on to be an 
outstanding Peter Pan in her school production.  

The children were so engaged with the story and were proud of 
Grace for never giving up, like a true Trinitarian!  

Men’s Curry Night  

On Thursday evening we had our annual ‘Men’s 

Curry Night’.  

It was great to see so many people there and is a 

reflection of how welcoming our Trinity family 

really is!  


